
 

 

TCS/GEN/061/2022-23    Date: 20-06-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS–اللطف 

SUBJECT: STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from the Central School Dubai! 

 
“Engaging students in the educational process is an integral piece of student leadership and 

development” 
 

We are pleased to inform you that our first edition of Student-Led conferences for the academic year 
2022-23 is scheduled on the below mentioned dates: 
 
Grades 1-5 (AN and FN): 27th June 2022 
Grades 6-12 (AN and FN): 30th June 2022 
 
We encourage you to be a part of this endeavor and see how your child takes ownership and responsibility 
for their learning and engage themselves in the goal-setting and self-assessment process. This conference 
will provide an opportunity for students to reflect on their successful learning experiences while also 
assisting them in becoming independent learners and skilled communicators. 

We value our students' opinions and views and we look forward to empowering them to reflect on their 
strengths, identify areas for progress, and share mid-term goals. Please make every attempt to attend 
these events. It is an excellent opportunity to open lines of communication with your child about their 
education. 

Attendance for the Student Led Conference is mandatory. Further details for the meeting will be shared 
by the class teacher. Parents who desire to have a longer discussion on any concerns or issues, may make 
prior appointments with teachers or meet them later. We request you to kindly adhere to the timings 
given as per the roll numbers by the class teacher. This is a non-instructional working day and there will 
be no regular school for our students.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and positivity as we strive to do what is best for our students.  

      Stay safe; Stay healthy; Stay connected. 
 

Regards, 
 
 
Seema Umar 
Vice Principal 


